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Chatham County Police Department Relocates Records Department 
  
Chatham County, GA (May 5, 2020) – The Chatham County Police Department has relocated its 
records department to its headquarters building at 295 Police Memorial Drive. 
 
While the Chatham County Police Department’s headquarters and precincts are currently 
closed due to the COVID-19 pandemic, once those buildings reopen anyone needing to obtain a 
police report or record in person will need to go to the Police Memorial Drive location. In the 
meantime, anyone needing a Chatham County Police Department report or information from 
its records department may get assistance by emailing CCPDRecords@chathamcounty.org or by 
calling headquarters at 912-652-6920. 
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